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• Mathematics materials have begun to arrive. Ms. Smith is housing the HS materials in 
her classroom.

• The school schedule for the HS and MS is in its final draft and students will be receiving 
schedules this week.  As always, there will be conflicts that we can attempt to sort out 
but sometimes we just need to make a choice as to which classes we want to take.

• There will be a uniform late work and makeup work policy throughout the secondary 
schools.  The staff has agreed that this will help to remedy some of the confusion with 
procedures.

• The cell phone policy is being rewritten in a manner that will comply with legislation and 
meet the desires of instructional staff in the school.  We are certain it will be a bit 
unpopular due to the level of addiction students have to their devices.

• Awards assemblies and end-of-year activities are in full swing. We are managing the 
chaos but there will be a flurry of activity until the last day.

• The deadline for commencement inclusion will occur at 4:00 PM on the 21st.  Seniors 
must be fully qualified by that time in order to participate.

• The office move to our temporary digs has been completed. We will be in the MS areas 
until the end of renovations in the main office. Hopefully, that will occur before the start 
of next year.

• The school staffs are working diligently until the end providing quality instruction and 
support at every turn. I could not be more proud of the people I work with.

  Student Counts:  MMS = 114
       PHS = 145


